
 

 

I will not attend the Dec 27 board meeting; please send me any website 
questions by email. 
 
 

Website manager’s report 
for period ending December 
27, 2023  
 

SUMMARY 
 • A few routine website maintenance tasks were performed; there were 

no major website issues. 
The December eBridge was distributed. 

 • A complimentary eBridge was sent to 173  retirees who night be 
candidates for membership. 

 

DETAILS 
(1) Website Maintenance and Updates 

 • I updated the event schedule page to keep the information current. 

(2) eBridge Distribution 
 

 • I distributed the December eBridge and to date, no delivery failures 
have been reported. 

 
(3) Distribution of renewal/joining 
solicitations 
 



 

 

I sent out a complimentary eBridge with an informational cover message 
about HRSC to a list of 173 addresses generated by Ted Rees with input 
from Mary Barkl and Kay Nye. To date, five new members have enrolled 
 
Kevin 

 
 


